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Parish Clerk

From: Sussex Alerts <alert@neighbourhoodalert.co.uk>
Sent: 09 October 2025 09:45
To: Parish Clerk
Subject: Online Safety for Parents [#527553753]

 

   

Online Safety for Parents  

South East Police Cyber Crime Unit 
Good Morning Sarah, 

Free webinar on Keeping Children Safe Online. 

Protect yourself and your family with this free, engaging online session designed to 
help your loved ones thrive in the digital age, delivered by South East Cyber, a regional 
Police Cyber Crime Unit. 

Including social media safety, parental controls, password best practice, gaming and 
spotting online threats, the free webinar takes place on Wednesday 15 October 1pm. 

Learn more and sign up here  

https://orlo.uk/QTBQw 
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Message Sent By 
David Hansford 
(NWN, MSA, Sussex) 

 

Your Sussex Alerts account... 
Area Insights  Update Preferences  System Support  Unsubscribe  
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You are receiving this message because you are registered on Sussex Alerts. Various organisations are licensed to 
send messages via this system, we call these organisations "Information Providers". Please note that this message 
was sent by Neighbourhood Watch and that Neighbourhood Watch does not necessarily represent the views of 
Sussex Alerts or other Information Providers who may send you messages via this system. 
 
You can instantly review the messages you receive and configure which Information Providers can see your 
information by clicking here, or you can unsubscribe completely, (you can also review our terms and conditions and 
Privacy Policy from these links). 
 
This email communication makes use of a "Clear Image"(gif) to track results of the email campaign. If you wish to 
turn off this tracking for future emails, you can do so by not downloading the images in the e-mail itself. All links in 
the body of this email are shortened to allow click through monitoring. 
 
VISAV Limited is the company which built and owns the Neighbourhood Alert platform that powers this system. 
VISAV's authorised staff can see your data and is registered with the Information Commissioner's Office as the 
national Data Controller for the entire database. VISAV needs to see your data in order to be able to manage the 
system and provide support; it cannot use it for commercial or promotional purposes unless you specifically opt-in 
to Membership benefits. Review the website terms. 

  

 


